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RACIAL AND RELIGIOUS HARASSMENT POLICY  
Western Suburbs District Cricket Club (WSDCC) is strongly committed to ensuring that 

all Club players, officials and members, umpires and other representatives are able 

to participate in cricket in an environment free of racial and religious harassment.  

Racial or religious harassment at any level of our cricket, both on and off the field of 

play, will not be tolerated under any circumstances. Club officials and members 

have a responsibility to create and maintain a playing environment in which 

participants feel comfortable and where people respect and tolerate the rights, 

views and opinions of others.  

For more information, refer to the WSDCC “Member Protection Policy” , where the 

complete policy and procedures appear.  

 


